Debra ThomEson

From: Mark Jensen

Sent: Saturday, December 09, 2017 12:59 PM
To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Fwd: Marine Mammal Protection Act

Please put this under communications on the next agenda.

Get Qutlook for iOS

From: Klein, Chere (Sullivan) <Chere_Klein@sullivan.senate.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 3:08:18 PM

To: Mark Jensen

Subject: Marine Mammal Protection Act

Mark,

Senator Sullivan does intend to work on Marine Mammal Protection Act issues in 2018 but there is not yet a specific
time/plan. If there are ideas that you or others in the community have to affect the sea otter issue, | can set you up with
our staff that will be working on that in DC.

If you or others from Petersburg end up going to DC, an in-person conversation would be even better, just let me know.

Thanks for reaching out!

Chére Klein

Ketchikan/Southern SE District Office
U.S. Senator Dan Sullivan

U.S. Senator Lisa Murkowski

1900 First Avenue; Suite 225
Ketchikan, Alaska 99901

Ph (907) 225-6880

Fax (907) 225-0390
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